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SINGLE FEASIBLE SOURCE PURCHASE POSTING NOTICE 
 

The Missouri Department of Transportation has determined that only 

one source can provide the products or services described below. 

 

Title:  7-SL14111204 Ultra Guard™   Continuous Marking Delineation System 

 

Description: The Missouri Department of Transportation, St. Louis has 

determined that there is only one known approved installer of the Ultra 

Guard™ continuous marking delineation system that is applied directly on 

to guardrails and barriers providing a continuous retro-reflective guide to 

changes in road direction or narrow shoulders. The Ultraguard™ process 

is patent pending, based on the unique combination of specific  paint and 

glass beads formulated for vertical surfaces and installation technique 

designed  to produce vertical markings. Previous test strips indicated a 

positive result especially during rainfall.  ATK Safety Supply, Inc., of 

Cedar Hill, MO. Is the approved installer by Potter Industries  producer of 

the Ultra Guard System™ Estimated amount of this project is $92,593.00 

 

Issues with this purchase may be directed to Teresa (Terri) Mount at  

(314) 301-1431  or  teresa.mount@modot.mo.gov  until    December 4. 

2013. 
 

Contract Period: Through   December   2015. 
 

Renewal Options: Two (2) One year renewal options 
 

Agency: Missouri Department of Transportation 
 

Supplier:         ATK Safety Supply, Inc. 

   Cedar Hill, Missouri  
                

Buyer:   Teresa (Terri) Mount 
 

Phone Number: 314-301-1431 
 

Email:   teresa.mount@modot.mo.gov  
 

Posting Date:  November 22, 2013 
 

Response Date: December 4, 2013 
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